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Greetings Miner Elementary Families, 

Welcome to March Miner Bears! We wrapped up another solid 
month here at Miner ES focusing on academics and closing out 
both Kindness Awareness Month and Black History Month. Kudos 
to the Local School Advisory Team (LSAT) members who worked 
to ensure that a comprehensive school budget was submitted for 
approval.  
 
March is going to be action packed here at Miner ES! We kicked off our March Madness Attendance 
Challenge this week, the Side by Side MPD GoGo band will be visiting our students, and we kicked 
off our school-wide Class Dojo Challenge this week!  There is never a dull day at Miner ES!  
 

• PTO Meeting- March 5th at 6:00pm-7:00pm 

• TESTING BEGINS-MSAA/ DLM- March 12- April 26th *(3rd-5th self-contained only) 

• Miner March Staff Meeting- March 12th at 3:30pm (NO AFTERSCHOOL) 

• Parent Teacher Conferences (In-Person)- March 14th  

• DCPS Schools Closed- March 15th  

• Save the Date: 2024 Enrollment Saturday will take place on Saturday, April 27th 

 
On March 14th we will be hosting our Parent-Teacher 
Conference from 8:30am-3:30pm. Families are 
welcome to conference either in person at the school or 
virtually on Teams. All families should receive information 
about conference sign ups from their scholar's teacher 
beginning today, March 5th. If you do not hear from your 
child's teacher about conferences please contact the 
main office at 202-397-3960. The Grade Level with the 
highest turnout above 85% will receive a snack cart 
incentive from Dr. Plenty!  

As always, please don't hesitate to reach out if I can support your scholar or your family at via email 
at shenora.plenty@k12.dc.gov ! Go Bears!  
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